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To /,/’
The Vice Chancellor 4 \ s

\. - _

MANUU V4 D\§“o
Hyderabad
From

Dr Gulfishaan Habeeb
Professor of English, DDE
& Research Supervisor
Dept of English, MANUU

Sir,

Sub: Research Scholars’ Update

This is to inform you that there are three full-time Ph.D. Research Scholars of the Department of
English enrolled under my supervision. All three of them have completed the course work and
successfully cleared the End-of-Coursework Examination. Each of them is making good progress in
their respective research. Their presence on campus during the summer vacation is not required
though I, myself. will be present in the University. The scholars under my supervision are:

*  Mr. Showkat Mir
®  Mr. Ram Babuy
* Mr. Anayat Shah

been sincere in their work.)
Thanking you,

Sincerely yours
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